
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 

planning@camden.gov.uk 

www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

Westminster City Council  
Town Planning & Building Control 
City of Westminster 
PO Box 732 
Redhill, RH1 9FL  

Application ref: 2024/1831/P 
Contact: Christopher Smith 
Tel: 020 7974 2788  
Email: Christopher.Smith1@camden.gov.uk 
Date: 16 May 2024 

  
Telephone: 020 7974 OfficerPhone 

 

 ApplicationNumber  

 

 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
20 Greville Place 
London 
NW6 5JH 
 
Proposal: Demolition of existing ground floor rear conservatory and erection of a single 
storey rear extension. (Linked with 24/02590/LBC)  
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
Informative(s): 
 

1  Reasons for no objection: 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your 
request for observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises 
no objection, as the siting and scale of the development means the Borough 
would not be adversely affected. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Daniel Pope 
Chief Planning Officer 
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